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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 11:47 AM
To: mahsima.alkamooneh@icloud.com
Subject: 714 Lafond Ave, J2504T
Attachments: Binder1.pdf

Hello Ms. Alkamooneh, 
 
Please see attached per our discussion on Feb 26 at the City Council meeting.  This assessment will be 
recommended for deletion as there was no before photos taken by the contractor.  You do not need to 
attend this hearing.  The hearing oƯicer will put a staƯ report for the Council on March 26.   
 
Thanks and have a nice day. 
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 


